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Dear Annette,

. On behalf of the Rotary Club of Saffron Walden, I should like to express our sincere
thanks to you and your team for providing the coaches for the Carver Barracks
Family Outing last week.

As last year, 2013 was another extremely difficult year for the families of the soldiers
performing their most dangerous task in the army - that of bomb disposal in
Afghanistan and infact many other dangerous parts of the world.

Your support helped us to provide then with a much needed day out to the
pantomime ‘Robin Hood’ at the Cambridge Arts Theatre followed by tea at the
Guildhall.

It gave us the opportunity to serve and look after them for a change and it gave
them the chance to have a day out together with their families.

They loved every moment of it, the children were marvellous, and we feel very
humble that this event has been so well received.

I enclose some photographs taken in the Guildhall.

Once again thank you for your support which made this event possible.

Yours sincerely,

A,

Tony Chapman
President

enclosure



